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Re: Annual report of the Conference on Conduct Governance (CCG) 
 
 
Dear Professor Campbell: 
 
I am pleased to offer the following annual report on behalf of the Conference on Conduct Governance.  
As you are aware, CCG acts as both a Senate committee as well as a legislative body on conduct 
governance for our Campus. 
 
Meetings and Membership: 

• CCG met regularly on the second Monday of each month during the 2013-14 academic year.  The 
May meeting was moved to May 5th to accommodate our student members.  The Conference 
plans to meet regularly over summer. 

• In February of 2014, six members of CCG who had not attended any meetings up to that point 
nor had they informed the Conference Chair of the Senate Clerk of their inability to attend 
meetings were removed from the Conference per Senate Bylaws. 

  
Major Activities: 
The Conference engaged in the following tasks during the 2013-14 academic year.  It is noted that all 
changes to the Student Code will be recommended to the Chancellor for her consideration and adoption. 
 

• Begin a thorough review of Article I of the Students Code 
• Develop language on the new No-Smoking Campus policy 
• Changes in Section 3-103-C of the Student Code to reflect Graduate College policies 
• Changes in the Registered Organizations portion of the Student Code 
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Upcoming Activities: 
The Conference will continue to its thorough review of the Student Code in a systematic manner.  In 
addition, the Conference will conduct a review of the judiciary system per Section D.7(a)4 of the Senate 
Bylaws. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Abbas Aminmansour 
Associate Professor 
 
 
 




